
CITY OF NORWAY

January 29th, 2024

A budget workshop meeting of the Norway City Council was called to order by Mayor Loras Schulte at 5:31 PM.

Present: Robby Miller, Christopher Van Horn, Terry Pickart, & Michael Schulte. Absent: Kelly Luedtke.

Motion R. Miller seconded by C. Van Horn to approve agenda. Motion carried 4-0.

Councilman R. Miller presented the council with information from the DNR regarding existing water hook-ups

that are not currently active. Per the DNR, an existing water hook-up can be utilized with the stipulation that the

city would seek guidance from the city s engineer prior to use. No new water hook-ups may be created until the

water pressure issue is resolved to the DNR s standards.

A budget workshop was conducted.

Motion M. Schulte seconded by T. Pickart to adjourn the meeting at 6:56pm. Motion carried 4-0.

_____________________________ ______________________________

Loras Schulte, Mayor Kennedy Judkins, City Clerk


